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Erratum: Contradictions with the neoclassical theory of radiation in

weakly excited multilevel systems [Phys. Rev. A 7, 1766 (1973}]

H. M. Gibbs, G. G. Churchill, and G. J. Salamo

E. T. Jaynes has pointed out that Eq. (8a) gives,
for no pumping light (v~ =~), an equilibrium value
of a different from a, . The mistake was made by
solving the equations with a, =0 and then inserting
a, in afterwards incorrectly. The analysis and
conclusions of the paper are valid if one sets ao =0
in Eqs. (8a) and (12a); in fact, a, =e s ' =e ".
Alternatively, a, can be included if the T terms
of Eqs. (8) are replaced by

—(0 —so)/T +so(boAgy+COAg~ +doA~) q

-[8—b, (1 —aoTA„)] /T,

-[c—c,(1 —a,TA„)]/T,

-[d —d, (1 —aoTA~)] /T

and Eq. (12a) by

i/r~ +a,(A, + 1/T)

Erratum: Semiprecision calculations of electron-hydrogen

resonances [Phys. Rev. A 8, 2184 (1973}]

A. K. Bhatia and A. Temkin

A factor of m was omitted in the formula for the
bound-state contribution to the shift. Equation (Sa)
should read

r, =2~)(PT„/If ] qe}f'.

The resultant contribution to the shift in Table I
should therefore be multiplied by m and is correct-
ly (results in eV)

a, =+0.0033

s = -0.0033

Z =9.5487.

This value of F. is our final value of the '8 reso-
nance energy which should also appear in Table II.
The new result is within the stated uncertainty
(+0.008} of our previous result. The general con-
clusions are not altered: the result is even closer
to the result of Chung and Chen (Ref. f) and signif-
icantly different from Bardsley and Junker (Ref. 8},
Burke and Taylor (Ref. 10), and a new complex ro-
tation method result of Doolen, Nuttall, and Stagat
(to be published).

pur He 'P(2s2p) resonance bound-state contribu-
tion formula [Ref. 8, Eq (1.9b)] is also similarly
affected. However the numerical value is so small
there that the final value of E is only minimally
affected. Those corrections are given in the fol-
lowing erratum.
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